Duddon St. Peter's CE Primary School & Foundation Unit ∞

'Be the best you can be.'

Head teacher: Paul Hudson B.Ed NPQH

head@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk

Text messaging service: 01829 470000



Tarporley Road

Duddon

Tarporley

Cheshire

CW6 0EL

Tel: 01829 781366 Fax: 01829 781140

admin@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk

www.dstp.cheshire.sch.uk

18th June 2018

Newsletter

I was sorry to be unable to attend the Camping Night on Friday, but it sounds like everyone had a very enjoyable time, and it was good to see the numbers increase from last year's event. A very big thank you to Suzanne and Mark Whitfield who organised the event and have hopefully helped us to raise a considerable amount for PTA funds.

Congratulations to our Year Two athletes who were very successful at the tournament at Tarporley High School and returned to school with many medals, having won the event. They were a credit to the school. Thank you to all those parents who came and supported the event. Year Five children had an enjoyable day at THS on Thursday, on the first of the Year Five challenge days, and again acquitted themselves well.

Paul Hudson Head teacher

DATES

Thursday 21st June: Residential trip to Catalyst – Y3 / Class Three
Monday 25th – Wednesday 27th June: Year Six transition

residential at the Conway Centre

Tuesday 26th June: New Starters session in Treetops 1.15pm

Thursday 28th June: School Open Day

Saturday 30th June: PTA Summer Fair 2.00 – 5.00pm

Tirley Garth football tournament

Monday 2nd July: Treetots Open Morning 9.15 – 10.30

Tuesday 3rd July: Year Six Leavers' Service at Chester Cathedral

New Starters session in Treetops 1.15pm

Curriculum meeting for Reception & Nursery parents 7.30pm

Wednesday 4th July: Sports Day 1.30pm

Thursday 5th July: School Open Day

Year Six at THS 9.00 – 1.00 / Year Five/Six Rounders THS 4.00

Tuesday 10th July: Treetops Sports Day 10.00am

Class Three / Four performance at 2.15pm

Wednesday 11th July: Class Three / Four performance 6.30pm

ParentPay:

Please note that it is important that you keep your ParentPay accounts up to date. Failing to make your payments on time or clearing your accounts by the end of term causes much extra work in the school office, having to constantly check and send reminders. Please help us to run accounts efficiently. Thank you.

PTA SUMMER FAIR

Saturday 30th June BBQ BAR RAFFLE STALLS 2.00 – 5.00pm ALL WELCOME

We are still looking for lots more volunteers to help set up or run stalls on the day, so please let us know if you are able to help in any way.

LOST UNIFORM:

There is a large number of items of clothing, without names, which are in the school hall.

Please check if your child has lost anything, as we will not retain lost uniform after the end of term.





